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‘Where Every Heart is Sacred’  

Newsletter 24th May 2024 

Happy half term to all our children, parents and 
carers.  

School will reopen on Monday 10th June. 
 
  

The Solemnity of The Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 
On Friday 7th June, we will celebrate the Solemnity of the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus and we be reminded of Jesus’ intense love and 

compassion for each and every one of us. 

Remember our very simple prayer. 

‘Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, I place all my trust in 

You.’ 

Miss Tennant 
Please remember our very special Finance and Admin 
Assistant, Miss Tennant, who begins her maternity leave 
today. She certainly deserves a rest before baby arrives. We 
send Miss Tennant, Kieran and all her family lots of love and 
prayers at this special time.  

 

First Holy Communions 

Many of our children are preparing to receive their First Holy 

Communion on Saturday 22nd June at Sacred Heart Church. As 

Pope John Paul II said, “there is no doubt that an unforgettable 

meeting with Jesus is First Holy Communion, a day to be 

remembered as one of life’s most beautiful.”   Please pray for 

them as this special day draws closer. 

 

Sacred Heart Planting Day 

Thank you so much to all of our volunteers, children, 

teachers, and teaching assistants for the fabulous work you 

have done today. Thank you for the donations of plants too. 

We have made a superb start to brightening up the grounds 

with colour and beauty. It’s so wonderful to appreciate our 

natural environment. 

 

 

Giuseppe Arcimboldo  Art 

This half term, Class 1, 2 and 3 have been learning about the Italian 

artist Giuseppe Arcimboldo. They have learnt a variety of skills and 

created art using different media and techniques, such as collage 

and sketching. Their final piece of work was to create a sculpture 

as a group. The children have loved applying what they learnt this  

half term and working as a team to create beautiful 3D art. 

 



                                         

 

Lunch Menu 10th -14th June 

 

Year 4 Multiplications Check 10th to 14th June  

After the half term break, Year 4 children will take the 

Multiplications Check. The purpose of the check is to 

determine whether your child can fluently recall their times 

tables up to 12, which is essential for future success in 

mathematics. It will also help us identify if your child may 

need additional support.  It is an on-screen check consisting 

of 25 times table questions. Your child will be able to answer 

3 practice questions before taking the actual check. They will 

then have 6 seconds to answer each question. On average, 

the check should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete.  

The check will take place week beginning 10th June. 

For further information about this check please click on this 

link Information for Parents. Multiplications Check 

 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 10th to 14th June 

The phonics screening check is taken individually by all 
children in Year 1 in England and will be take place week 
beginning 10th June. It is designed to give parents and 
teachers information on how your child is progressing in 
phonics. It will help to identify whether your child needs 
additional support so that they do not fall behind in this vital 
early reading skill. 
There are two sections in the 40-word check and it assesses 
phonics skills and knowledge learned through Reception and 
Year 1. Your child will read up to four words per page for their 
teacher and they will do the check in one sitting of about 5–
10 minutes. You can see what the phonic screening check 
looks if you click on this link: Example of Phonics Screening 
Check . 
There is also further information on the school website 

about the teaching of phonics and the correct sounds to use 

to support your child at home. 

Summer Term 1 Attendance Winners 

Class 8 achieved an incredible 98.2%  attendance this term. 

This is a super acheivement. Congratulations. 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6543c1ef9e05fd0014be7c64/2024_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check_PDFA_v1.1.pdf
https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/phonics-screening.pdf
https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/phonics-screening.pdf

